News from the NYSCHP Board of Directors

Industry Affairs 
The NYSCHP Board of Directors and the Industry Affairs Committee are evaluating ways to improve the virtual networking sessions that were held last year. These sessions provide financial support for the Council and give industry representatives the ability to virtually meet with various pharmacy leaders from across the state while visitor policies in hospitals continue to restrict in-person meetings.

Education and Professional Development
The Education and Professional Development Committee has been working hard to offer new and engaging educational content tailored to the requests of the membership. On October 6, 2021 from 12:00 - 1:00 PM, NYSCHP and the NYS ACCP Chapter will hold a Joint Webinar on The Role of Antithrombotic Therapy Post-Transcatheter Aortic Valve Replacement (TAVR): Is Less More? by Caitlin E. Kulig (register here). As a reminder, if you missed the August Critical Care Miniseries or any previous webinars – recordings (non-CE) are available to listen to here.
In exciting news, NYSCHP will hold its first in-person event since the start of the COVID-19 Pandemic with Tristate Health System Pharmacy Summit in Tarrytown, NY all day on October 1, 2021 (register here).
[bookmark: _GoBack]We also have several CE’s in the planning stage. In November we plan to hold a webinar on the topic of marijuana; in December we plan to hold our annual New Practitioner focused webinar; and in January we hope to kick off our offering of a Geriatrics Certificate Program during the mini-series webinars. February will showcase an advocacy focused CE in honor of advocacy week. Finally, make sure to save the date for the Annual Assembly from April 7-10, 2022 in Saratoga Springs, NY. If you are interested in becoming more involved in the EPD committee, we often have several leadership positions and engagement opportunities available. Please contact EPD Director Nicole Cieri-Hutcherson, or EPD Chair, Chung-Shien Lee if interested, with questions, or with suggestions for future programs.

